
Students are permitted to keep a cell phone in their backpacks or 
lockers. Cell phones may not be turned on or carried during the 
school day. The first offense will result in the phone being 
confiscated until the end of the day. The second offense will result in 
the phone being held in the main office until claimed by a parent. 
The third offense will result in the loss of the privilege to have a cell 
phone on campus at any time and result in a suspension. Further 
violations will be reviewed by school leadership and could result in 
the removal of the student from LCS. A School Technology Policy 
must be signed by both a Parent/Guardian and the Student each 
year.


